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Dear Plan Revision Email Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Hi, my name is Dylan Trimble. I am writing to strongly oppose the proposition to classify the surrounding streams

of the lochsa/ clearwater as non wild and scenic rivers. I grew up in Idaho, and although I moved to montana for

school, Idaho will always be my home. I was raised in boise and made countless trips with my family into the

lochsa and clearwater while experiencing the utmost natural beauty I have ever experienced-- this place is truly

magical. I have countless memories of going to the lochsa and exploring the Clearwater drainage and all it has to

offer-- the best memories of my life. To me, Idaho has always been a beacon of exploration. From the Salmon

rivers, lochsa, clearwater snake, bruneau, jarbidge, boise, secesh, and of course the payette (and countless

more). Idaho has always been a mecca for outdoorsman and adventure. If the forest service decides to classify

the lochsa and and the surrounding clearwater drainage streams as non wild and scenic, not only will they lose

tax money from tourists, most importantly they will forfeit part of what makes idaho great-- wilderness and beauty.

Who ever is reading this, please please please dig deep into your heart and think about how many people will be

absolutely devastated if you designated the breathtaking and beautiful lochsa/ clearwater streams and rivers as

non wild and scenic. That entire area is my absolute favorite place on earth and it deserves to be protected.

Thank you so much for reading my comment and I hope you make the right choice. 

 

-Dylan Trimble

 

Sincerely,

Dylan Trimble

Bozeman, MT 59715

dylantrim@gmail.com

 

 


